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August 27, 2024

Janine Dragna

California Health Sciences University
120 North Clovis Avenue

Fresno, CA 93612

RE: Renewal for Approval to Operate an Accredited Institution — Application #37363
institution Code: 40231830

Dear Ms. Dragna:

The Bureau for Private Postsecondary Education (Bureau) completed the review of your application
for renewal of approval to operate an accredited institution, received on May 24, 2024. The information
included with the application was determined to be in compliance with the requirements of Title 5,
California Code of Regulations (CCR) section 71480. Therefore, California Health Sciences University
is granted approval to operate under the terms of California Education Code (CEC) section
84890(a)(1) until June 30, 2030 per CEC section 94890(b).

This approval is coterminous with the institution’s term of accreditation granted by WASC Senior
College and University Commission (WSCUC).

California Health Sciences University is approved to offer the programs on the most recent “Approved
Educational Program List” at 120 North Clovis Avenhue, Fresno, CA 93612,

Ownership information: Bureau records reflect the following ownership for California Health Sciences
University:

California Heaith Sciences University, LLC 100%
Farid Assemi 30%
Farshid Assemi & Sonia Rosemary Assemi 30%
Darius Assemi 30%
JMJD, LLC 10%

California Heaith Sciences University is required to maintain compliance with the California Private
Postsecondary Education Act of 2009 and Title 5, California Code of Regulations 7.5 Private
Postsecondary Education and is subject to inspection by Bureau staff at any time for the purpose of
monitoring compliance.

If you require additional assistance on this matier, please contact Rachel Fabbri at

Rachel.Fabbri@dca.ca.gov or (279) 895-6054.

Sincerely,

, Manager
1censing Unit

Enclosure



